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The Opal and Mascot Towers are an example of the need for greater regulation and government 
oversight into building certification. Private certification is fraught with the challenges of 
compromise around independence. I support the inquiry into regulation of building standards and 
look forward to the committee holding government and developers to account and as a minimum 
ensuring that standards are upheld. 


